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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Ameren Missouri’s 2017 Utility  ) 
Resource Filing pursuant to 4 CSR 240 – Chapter 22 ) File No. EO-2018-____ 
    )  
 

NOTICE OF CASE FILING 
 

 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri) and 

under 4 CSR 240-4.017(1), hereby files notice that it will make its triennial Integrated Resource 

Plan filing on October 2, 2017, as follows: 

1. 4 CSR 240-22.080(1) requires electrical corporations subject to the Commission’s 

jurisdiction to make a triennial compliance filing under Chapter 22 (Electric Utility Resource 

Planning) of the Commission’s rules.  Ameren Missouri’s triennial compliance filing is due 

October 1, 2017.   Because October 1, 2017, is a Sunday, Ameren Missouri will make its filing 

on October 2, 2017.  

2. The issues likely to be before the Commission respecting the triennial compliance 

filing are those outlined in 4 CSR 240-22.080(16), which specifies the requirements for the 

Commission’s order that will resolve the triennial compliance filing docket. 

3. Ameren Missouri has had no communications with the Office of the Commission 

(as defined in 4 CSR 240-4.015(10)) respecting its 2017 triennial compliance filing during the 

preceding 90 days. 
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      Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ James B. Lowery   
James B. Lowery, Mo. Bar #40503 
SMITH LEWIS, LLP  
P.O. Box 918 
Columbia, MO  65205-0918 
(T) 573-443-3141 
(F) 573-442-6686 
lowery@smithlewis.com 
 
Wendy K. Tatro, #60261 
Director & Assistant General Counsel 
Paula N. Johnson, #68963 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
Ameren Missouri 
1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC 1310 
St. Louis, MO 63103 
(314) 554-3484 (phone) 
(314) 554-4014 (fax) 
AmerenMOService@ameren.com 
 
Attorneys for Union Electric Company 
d/b/a Ameren Missouri    
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned hereby certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served 
on the Staff of the Commission and the Office of the Public Counsel on this via electronic mail 
(e-mail) on this 1st day of August, 2017.  
 
 
 

 
/s/ James B. Lowery   
James B. Lowery 

 
 


